m. 21. 1940

On April 3, 1940, you wrote me wur emutuhtiom on the success

of the Tournaments You stated that we nim not kmow it, but you tried at
the last minute to pet a coast-to-coast broadeast over Mutwal, and would have
been able to arrange it had you started urli&ro

You suggesteds "Therefore, put this {tem in your "tickler" ror next
year == and when the dates for the tournament are get, let's see if we can't
get a ooast-towcoast broadoastes" You state further that you have all the dope
on the broadeasts and how they are handled from the Denver Tournlmnt, and you
would like to talk with me at my mmm. o

I would be happy to confer with you time that it is agreeables

The fact that we have members of the Rules Committee from the United States
~and Canada on our Joint Rules Committees, and the fact that they will be in
Kansasg city during the reurmont we m got hese fellows on the aire

Auiting your raply and’ mr dness ;n submitting a check, I am,

Director of F
Varsity Baske

sical Bduocation and Reereation
all Coach -




